
 

Re: Interim FCA Chair Appointment 
 

28 January 2022 at 10:38 
 
The Commissioner is content with the appointment of Richard Lloyd as interim Chair of the FCA 
for a period of up to six months.  As with all appointments made without competition under 
Section 3.3 of the Code, we will be listing this appointment on the Commissioner's website for 
transparency. 
 
If you can send us a link to the announcement of Richard Lloyd's appointment, then our listing on 
our website can follow. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Gabrielle Bourke 

 

 


